## Government of the District of Columbia



Office of Advisory Neighborhood Commissions 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW Suite 11 Washington, DC 20004 (202) 727-9945

## Memo

To: Angelique Rice, Associate Chief Financial Offiger, QFRM

From: Kent Boese, Executive Director

Date: December 26, 2023

Re: Q1 FY24 5B Allotment

Per Section 1-309.13 of the DC Official Code, the Office of Advisory Neighborhood Commissions (OANC) reviewed the 3<sup>rd</sup> quarter FY 2023 financial report of ANC 5B.

Based on our findings, the OANC recommends the release of 5B's  $1^{st}$  quarter FY 2024 allotment of \$4,650.85.

With the release of this allotment, the ANC has \$13,952.53 remaining from the FY 2024 annual allotment of \$18,603.38.

cc: Commissioner Edward Borrego (5B01), Treasurer Commissioner Colleen Costello (5B05), Chairperson